
 

 

17th June 2021 

 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 

RE: House Festival 
 

As we approach the end of the Summer term, the children will be taking part in a House 
Festival.  Each week will have a different theme. These include Sports, Art, History and 
Music.  Unfortunately, due to the extension of restrictions, we will not be able to invite all 
parents along to take part in or watch the different events.  Needless to say, whilst this is 
a great shame for our community, we will provide the children with a series of activities 
which are engaging, exciting and will also contain competitive elements as children earn 
points for their houses.    
 

We will update our website regularly with photos of the children taking part and announce 
an overall House winner at the end of all the events, where a trophy will be awarded.  All 
resources for the events will be provided by the school.    
 

In the week commencing 21 June, the children will have the opportunity to take part in 
Sports events.  Each class will have one afternoon throughout the week to have their own 
Sports Day. On their designated date, the children can come to school in their PE kits on 
that day.  Please ensure children have hats, sun cream and a water bottle with them.  
The Sports Days are as follows:   
Monday 21 June – Foundation Stage 1 & 2  
Tuesday 22 June – Year’s 1 and 2  
Wednesday 23June – Year’s 3 and 4  
Thursday 24 June– Year’s 5 and 6  
 
Week commencing 28 will be History Experience week 
Week commencing 5 July will be Art week 
Week commencing 12 July will be Music week  
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mr Copley 
Deputy Head Teacher 


